
Public Art Committee -- Minutes 06/02/11 
 
Present: committee members Pete Chasar, Destiny Schwartz, Timm Rolek; staff members Dianne 

Morris; Cody Erhart; visitors, Hedda Markham. 

 

Minutes from 5/19/ll were distributed but not approved, as only one member was present at last 
meeting. 

 

Discussion Items: 
 

1 - C. Erhart indicated that Hillside grading had been postponed due to bad weather and that more 

utility poles were being sought. Trenching for pole retaining wall will follow rough grading work. 
 

2 - T. Rolek reported on public art decommissioning  problems here and abroad, suggesting that 

PAC create a document that clearly defines public art and especifies decommissioning processes 

and responsibilities. (P. Chasar to share earlier "guidelines" documents that may serve as template 
for new text.) 

 

3 - P. Chasar presented a draft "Call for Proposals" document dealing with possible temporary art 
installations at Hillside Oasis. C. Erhart raised issues of placement and funding for "anchoring" 

features needed for some installations. Members are tasked with reviewing current draft and 

bringing more comments and suggestions to next meeting.  
 

4 - Other: D. Morris indicated that her City credit card could be used to purchase materials for 

landscaping and mural. 

 
Next meeting --   Thursday, June 16, 2011, noon at City Hall. 

 

-- Pete Chasar 


